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July 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer  

Swanland Show – Sunday 29th September 2024 

Swanland Show is held at Swanland Village Hall on Sunday 29th September and there are a series of 

different categories for children’s artwork.  As a school, we have worked closely with the committee 

members, to ensure that work completed in school during the summer term, can be submitted into the 

appropriate categories. 

On the day you are all welcome to view the wide variety of exhibits at the church.  There are also small 

prizes to be won for each category. 

Therefore, we have sent home, your child’s artwork from this term.  If you would like to submit it as an 

entry for the Swanland Show, please return your child’s piece of artwork, by Wednesday 17th July, with the 

below permission slip. 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Yours sincerely 

Sally Patrick 

Deputy Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 
 

 
www.swanlandschool.co.uk 

 

Swanland Show, Sunday 29th September 2024 – CONSENT FORM 

(Please return this form & artwork to your child's class teacher before Wednesday 17th July 2024, thank you) 

 

 

Child’s Name:   Class:   Age:   

 

 

Signature of Parent/Carer:   

 


